
 

March 3, 1954

 

Dear Lewis:

I quite agree with your letter of March 1 on the importince
of preparing for public reporting on the forthconing

tests.

I have passed your note along to Elmer Staats of OCB so
that it can be put in the works.

Sincerely yours,

C. D. Jackson

Adniral Lewis L. Strauss, Chairman
Atomic Energy Conmissi on
Washington 25, D. CG.
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